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RAHAlJ.: MIM30 GETS MILLICN FIR WATER PROJECT

D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) announced today

that the Mingo County Commission will be able to undertake a million

dollar water project that has been in the works for several months .

Rahall announced that the Appalachian Regional Commission has

agreed to fund $258,042 of the project while the state will be

required to put up an additional $491,958. �Ihe Justice Public water

District would then have to provide $366, 000 for a total project cost

of $1,116,000.

Rahall said that the funding would be made available for the

purpose of providing a potable water system to the communities of

Justice and Sprattsville and the residential / commercial areas between.

The water system will include intake facilities , treatment, storage,

distribution and metering.
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1666 Connecticut Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20235 Telephone: (202) 673-7822

Project No. and Title: Justice Public Service District Water Project, Mingo
County, West Vir,*§;ir1ia - (VVV�10562-90-I-214-0516)

Grantee: Mingo County Corrtrnission 
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State: 491,9§8
Local: 366:00O

Total: $1,110,000

WASHINGTON�, D. C. -- Tile Appalachian Regional Commission announced today

approval of a $258,042 grant for the purpose of providing a potable water system to the

communities of Justice and Sprattsville and the residential/commercial areas between. The water

system will include intake facilities, treatment, storage, distribution and metering.

In addition to the ARC funds, the state will contribute $491,958 and the Justice Public

Water District will provide $366,000 for a total project cost of $1,116,000.


